

111A HIGH STREET WORDSLEY STOURBRIDGE, DY8 5QR

Tel: 01384 913123

Email: mike@mikewood.mp Web: www.mikewood.mp

Mrs Nikki Miller Blanford Mere Primary Mimosa Walk Blandford Mere Kingswinford DY6 7EA

11th June 2020

Dear Nikki,

I hope your work to gradually bring more pupils back to school is progressing well.

You may have read in last week's Stourbridge and Dudley News that I've teamed up with the paper to organise a competition for local schoolchildren – and we would very much like your pupils to take part.

As we recover from the pandemic, we are calling on local schoolchildren to get their creativity flowing and design a poster to say thank you to our doctors, nurses, cleaners, cooks, porters and all the other staff working in the NHS.

The editorial team at the paper and I will jointly shortlist some of the best posters and then put the winning poster out to the public vote.

The winning poster will be printed in the Stourbridge and Dudley News - and people will be encouraged to cut out and proudly display at their home, business, local surgeries and hospitals.

The deadline for the entries is Friday 26th June and they can be emailed to mike.wood.mp@parliament.uk or sent to: 111a High Street, Wordsley, Stourbridge, DY8 5QR.

More information here: https://www.dudleynews.co.uk/news/18492689.mp-mike-wood-launches-poster-competition-thank-nhs-heroes/

We very much hope some of your talented pupils can take part – whether they are back at school or learning from home – and join us in expressing gratitude for the NHS. And we very much look forward to receiving and shortlisting their entries.

With very best wishes

Mike Wood

Member of Parliament for Dudley South

Stephanie Preece

Stephanie Preece

Editor, Stourbridge and Dudley News

Wall
Heath Pensnett
Kingswinford Woodside
Brockmoor Netherton
Wordsley Brierley
Audnam

Working hard for you, to put Dudley South first